SPECIAL MEETING & EXECUTIVE SESSION OF THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD HELD AUGUST 23, 2022

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, August 23, 2022, in Room 153 at the Educational Support Center. The purpose of this meeting was to vote on holding an executive session to follow immediately.

The meeting was called to order at 6:07 P.M. with the following members present: Mr. Price, Mr. Meadows, Mr. Battle, Ms. Stevens, Mrs. Modder, Mrs. Schmaling, and Ms. Adams.

Kylie Owens from Atolles Law,

resident, opened the meeting by announcing that this was a special I Board of the Kenosha Unified School District. Notice of this special the public by forwarding a copy of the notice to all requesting radio ers.

nounced that an executive session had been scheduled to follow this e purpose of Personnel: Compensation and/or contracts.

nel: Compensation and/or contracts

Attorney Hamiel reviewed the draft Superintendent's contract with board members and answered questions.

Meeting adjourned at 7:06 P.M.

Jessica Doyle-Rudin Executive Assistant